Stephen Duffy

From: Registry Angus Smith [registry.angussmith@sepa.org.uk]
Sent: 15 January 2016 14:56

To: Stephen Duffy

Subject: RE: Exemption certificates

Hi Stephen

When registering these exemptions you would have received an e-mail confirming that you are registered. This is
the only documentation you receive regarding these and we do not hold copies of these therefore we can only

confirm that you are registered.

Thanks

Gemma Miller
Registry Officer

SEPA, Angus Smith Building, 6 Parklands Avenue, Eurocentral, Holytown, ML1 4WQ

Extension: 3462
Direct Dial : 01698 839462
E-mail: gemma.miller@sepa.org.uk

From: Stephen Duffy [mailto:Stephen@highlanderinternational.co.uk]
Sent: 15 January 2016 14:49

To: Registry Angus Smith

Cc: John Aedy

Subject: Exemption certificates

FAQ Mary Maclnnes - Registry Officer

We are a recycling company based in East Kilbride and currently have 2 waste management licence exemptions
being:

Waste Exemption No: WML/XS/1100565
Waste Exemption No: WML/XS/1130236

Do you provide certificates for these at all? We get asked this by customers regularly and while we can give them
the no.s, some folk keep asking for something more formal

| hope this is ok — thanks in advance for your assistance
Cheers

Best regards




